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In reading we read a fairytale titled If the Shoe 
Fits: Two Cinderella Stories. We also read many other 
versions of Cinderella. It was fun to compare the 
stories, one thing that always seemed to stay the 
same was the main character always lost a shoe.  

In writing we wrote about 3 hopes we have 
and why we hope they come true. The kids did a 
wonderful job of choosing hopes that were not 
materialistic. They all hoped for things that would make 
themselves or others better humans.  

In math, we’re still working on mastering the 
skill of adding two-digit numbers that may or may not 
need regrouping. I am so proud of how hard they are 
all working!  

 

 
 

Next Week 
 

Reading Text: Various Thanksgiving Stories 
 

Target Skill: review 
 

Phonics Skill: review 
 

Writing: narrative 
 

Math: 2-digit addition with regrouping 
 

Social Science: government & cultures  

Specials 
Monday: PE 
 

Tuesday: technology 
 

Wednesday: no school 
 

Thursday: no school 
 

Friday: no school 
 

Dates to Remember 
 

Nov. 21st: Pies with Pals in Room 35 (more info. 
to come) and the Holiday Around the World 
Project Selection Due 
 

Nov. 22-24th: Thanksgiving Holiday/No School 
 

Dec. 6th: Miss Itsell will be out of the classroom 
at a district training 
 

Dec. 7th: 2nd Grade Field Trip & 1st Running Club 
Race at Tumbleweed Park @ 3:45pm 
 

Dec. 15th: Holiday Around the World Projects Due 
 

Dec. 20th: Art Masterpiece 
 

Dec. 21st: Last Day of 2nd Quarter, Pep Assembly 
& College Day 
 

Holiday Around the World Project 
Please remember to have your child turn in their 

selection for their Holidays Around the World Project by 
Tues., Nov. 21st. All completed projects are due Fri., Dec. 
15th. The students will be presenting them to the class the 
week of Dec. 18-21st. 

 

The main components of the project include: 
• a short oral presentation with a minimum of 3 

facts  
• a visual aid (poster, pictures, object, etc.) 

 

If you have any questions, please let me know. I am 

happy to help in any way to ensure your child’s success.  
 

 

 

Homework Next Week 
 

With only two days, next week we will 
not have homework. I do however encourage 
the students to continue to do their nightly 
reading and log their time for November’s AZ 
Coyote Reading Program. This will also free up 
some time for everyone to get started on their 
Holidays Around the World project that is due 
on Fri., Dec. 15th.  
 

 


